

Tilery Times Issue no 262



w/e 06.10.16

HEADTEACHER'S NEWS

Dear Parent, carer, pupil, friend of our school,

We have recently reviewed our jewellery policy and have made a few changes after consulting with Stockton Borough Councils Health and Safety department for up to date advice.

The new policy which takes effect with immediate effect is the following:

Pupils in Years 1 to 6 will be allowed to wear **small plain studs** during normal school activities.

No other form of jewellery should be worn.

No loopy earrings should be worn due to health and safety concerns.

No earrings should be worn during PE, outdoor education or swimming lessons. Children should be able to remove, and insert their earrings prior to and after such lessons.

We are strongly recommending that pupils in the Foundation Stage should not wear earrings of any sort due to the physical nature of the activities in which they take part.

We would ask that where possible children should have their ears pierced at the start of the summer holidays so that the initial 6 weeks of keeping them in does not interfere with school activities.

I hope you feel the new policy which is designed to keep children safe is reasonable for all.

Reminder: Friday 7th October is a school closure for staff training.

Have a good long weekend

J.P.Repton

MAKE A WISH TOKEN APPEAL



This year we are collecting tokens from The Evening Gazette for the Make a Wish appeal which will go towards the Reagans Rainbows Charity.

Can we kindly request that the tokens are brought into the office.

Thank You.

FRIDAY BOOK SALE

Don't forget! £1.00 Book Sale every Friday in school. Lots of new books

Lots of new books available to buy!







ATTENDANCE - 26/09/16 -30/09/16

Class	%	Position
Miss Prince	99.2%	1st
Mrs Robinson	98.2%	2nd
Mrs Fearn	98.1%	3rd
Mrs Pickering	98.1%	3rd
Miss Hunt	98%	5th
Mrs Roberts	96.9%	6th
Mrs Fender	96.8%	7th
Miss Shildrick	95.2%	8th
Mrs Rodgers	94.8%	9th
Miss Gent	90.5%	10th

